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Lou Mansolillo

From: Brian Wood <brwood2284@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:21 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony and support of h7015 as drafted 

To whom this may concern,  
   I’m in my 4th year as an electrical apprentice.  I am in support of this bill as is with no amendments added. Thank you  
 
Brian wood 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


